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I am in support of this bill: 

It makes sense to bring more productions to Oregon. My local garden store sold 100 

plants for one set in a TV show last year. 

I own a restaurant and catered lunches on a movie for 2 weeks, which was a boon 

because we had stopped serving lunch due to lack of business. 

I rented out my farm for a month to a production and they paid very well. They were 

also respectful to us as it’s a working farm. 

 


